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               Monday 15th April 2024 

  
 

Dear Parents and carers,  

Re: Oral Health Workshop  
Dental decay is one of the commonest health conditions affecting children and young people. It is 
one of the top causes of non-emergency hospital admissions for children. Join us at the oral health 
workshop run by oral health experts and find out how you can improve your child’s oral health and 
help prevent tooth decay.  
 

Date: Monday 22nd April  
Time: 8:50am – 9:30am 
Venue: School hall (please arrive at the school office) 
 

 
Attendance is especially important for parents and carers with children aged 3-7 years old. We 
look forward to seeing you at this workshop.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Ms L Gallagher 
Assistant Headteacher  
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